
EASA 2025 Conference: First Announcement and call for abstracts 
 
Dear Delegate 
 
On behalf of the organizing committee, we invite you to submit your abstracts for the EASA 2025 
Conference, which will be held from 19 - 22 January 2025 at the Sun City Resort, Sun City, North 
West Province, South Africa. 
 
Please forward the attached information to the following: 

• All staff members in your department 

• All persons that can benefit from the conference  
 

I have attached the First Announcement and call for papers. Please follow the instructions in this 
document for the submission of abstracts.  
 
 
Important dates: 
Due date for submission of abstracts:  15 October 2024 
Due date for registration:  31 October 2024      
Due date for payment:   29 November 2024     
Final date to submit proof of payment: 09 December 2024  
  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Conference Administrators, Marian Louw and Narina Basson 
from Event Behella should you need more information – marian@behella.co.za and 
narina@behella.co.za. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you at the EASA 2025 conference. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Prof Margaret Funke Omidire (PhD)    
Full Professor: Department of Educational Psychology, University of Pretoria 
Director: Centre for Evaluation and Assessment (CEA) 
Programme Coordinator: MEd Educational Psychology  
Chair: Faculty of Education Ethics Committee 
Registered Educational Psychologist 
Room 3-44 Aldoel Building, Groenkloof Campus 
Leyds Street South, Groenkloof, Pretoria, Gauteng  
+27 12 420 5506  
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